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Upcoming Events 

Member Lunch & Learn 

April 9 
12:00 pm - 2:00 pm 

Lexington Surgery Center - Irmo 

Guest Speaker:   

Derrick L. Jones, Investigator 
IV/Fire Marshal, Bureau of 

Certification/Health Regulation, 
South Carolina Department of 

Health and Environmental 
Control 

Sponsored by: 

 

Details 
 

President's Letter 

Frances Faulkner 

Dear SCASCA Members, 

I have been a member of this association for over 22 years 
and during this time had the pleasure of serving on many 
task forces.  

I have also been witness to many changes in the ASC 
industry.  We have been able to influence changes and 
prevented some in our industry and we will continue to strive 
to do more.  Please take the time to contact our state 
representatives to share how important our centers are as an 
alternative choice for patient care.   

Our first membership meeting was held earlier this year on 
January 15.  Thank you to everyone who attended and to 
Aneesah Deen-Carlos who gave a very informative and 
educational presentation on leaders and their 
challenges.  Be sure to register for our next membership 
meeting on April 9.  I am sorry I was not able to attend the 
joint conference in Atlanta, but I look forward to seeing you 
all next month! 

I would like to thank our most recent SCASCA president, 
Tammy Andrews for her dedication and service to the 
association.  I am honored to serve as your new president 
and look forward to our continued growth not only in 
membership numbers, but also in our knowledge of the ever-
changing ASC industry.  

 

http://clicks.memberclicks-mail.net/wf/click?upn=JBLbI9jJZSxfpz7-2BmIdmy0Dkhstqpy1ntPqWqkDIxY0fsqAviElcMeS1hGKz-2BOnlpkddoXsLfvQahC8jLzfRZ9d9KMqeulZ4-2FpT1BtgFwWwPSdPlpIVWSmWrMmOTbXEo_G29jBgQ7OZ6oqw9abtcwVzjFK9b5e6xbt05CfPtOV67b8UciQGL0TW6VT0QuBN6Cv1rEqKj2bgiXDCmkiKibbYYzSQ8HQ9E-2FPIW2aeTsc6qvrLgneojaf0v50uPKi3T3zY0WcEQhxX5kvk968B-2F3CNLIM1KGDBbf-2F834TkXPB-2FcDrGmqOmgCsWKykdB1vb-2BmJgjSPYjsVhS9sNrNHHwO-2FaozBw4Yf3h-2FMJn5Y5rr4uooFisnAQnj9P8eDhT9kh-2FRFRBori-2BnktsYOHVLvXwDWehFDdg3syQz9CvgV-2BYG4z4GVLnIjfg09-2Bh5MHBT9uoVzrAin9PPAnwuVjm8Qi1uoQ-3D-3D


 

 

Save-the-date! 

Joint Semi-Annual 
Conference 

August 15-16 

Savannah 

 

Welcome New Members! 

Strand GI Endoscopy 
Myrtle Beach 

Summerville Endoscopy 
Summerville 

 

Are We Up-to-Date? 

Do we have your correct mailing 
address, phone number, and 

email address?  Have you 
renewed your 2019 dues? Make 
sure you log in to your account 
at www.scasca.org and confirm 
we have the correct information 

for you.  

Need assistance logging 
in?  Contact Allyson Williams at 

allyson@asmcmember.org.   
   
I 

 
SCASCA Officers 2019 

 
President 

Frances Faulkner 

Q&A: Opioid Management 

By Sandra Jones, Ambulatory Strategies Inc. and ASD 
Management. 
sjones@about ascs.com 

Question:  What should a surgery center do to address the 
opiod crisis? 

Answer:  Many states have passed regulations about 
physicians limiting prescriptions for opioid pain control, 
imposing requirements on the physicians to limit the number 
of doses, to check a data base of a prescription drug 
monitoring program (often referred to a PDMP), to complete 
specified hours of controlled substance CME, and to educate 
the patient on the use of pain medication, the risk of 
addiction, illegal sharing or selling unused medications, and 
the proper storage and disposal of medications. Some states 
require the patient have an informed consent process and 
documentation of a consent before the physician orders pain 
medication or issues a prescription. Some specify what must 
be in the medical records about checking a PDMP, who 
checked the information, and what time and date it was 
checked. 

In addition, some states require certain healthcare facilities, 
such as hospitals and surgery centers, monitor medications 
ordered and the discharge prescriptions issued, include 
documentation of the PDMP check, and perform other 
oversight activities so the healthcare facility will be involved 
in education of the patient and the physician about addiction 
prevention and alternatives to opioids for pain control. 

Click here to read Sandra's full article. 

 

Joint Semi-Annual Conference - 
Sessions, Networking, and 
Education! 

Over 100 members of the Georgia Society of Ambulatory 
Surgery Centers (GSASC) and the South Carolina 
Ambulatory Surgery Center Association (SCASCA) came 
together for a joint semi-annual conference February 14-15 
at the Westin Perimeter North in Atlanta.  The conference 

http://clicks.memberclicks-mail.net/wf/click?upn=JBLbI9jJZSxfpz7-2BmIdmy0Dkhstqpy1ntPqWqkDIxY0fsqAviElcMeS1hGKz-2BOnlpkddoXsLfvQahC8jLzfRZ9d9KMqeulZ4-2FpT1BtgFwWzWGl7Eu-2BCDKCiGeIRxL-2BCi_G29jBgQ7OZ6oqw9abtcwVzjFK9b5e6xbt05CfPtOV67b8UciQGL0TW6VT0QuBN6Cv1rEqKj2bgiXDCmkiKibbYYzSQ8HQ9E-2FPIW2aeTsc6qvrLgneojaf0v50uPKi3T3zY0WcEQhxX5kvk968B-2F3CNLIM1KGDBbf-2F834TkXPB-2FcDrGmqOmgCsWKykdB1vb-2BmmgaDtZEhJY4TKFJ2m9jz04Va1ZVwnQ13H09Mqn41IZXrqxpxk0XfQv5PO1k-2FnTKCCEB8LA-2F1Mv3kgMXrvfv-2BjhHsIgsECWFg1Oqx6WTcdHPsEEfnsMoaBi7Tc6FMFJ1UvylVpXeBZ35-2F7kCYTtJ6sQ-3D-3D
http://clicks.memberclicks-mail.net/wf/click?upn=JBLbI9jJZSxfpz7-2BmIdmy0Dkhstqpy1ntPqWqkDIxY0fsqAviElcMeS1hGKz-2BOnlpkddoXsLfvQahC8jLzfRZ9d9KMqeulZ4-2FpT1BtgFwWzdz4Gwf9RcQVM5CwVheANM_G29jBgQ7OZ6oqw9abtcwVzjFK9b5e6xbt05CfPtOV67b8UciQGL0TW6VT0QuBN6Cv1rEqKj2bgiXDCmkiKibbYYzSQ8HQ9E-2FPIW2aeTsc6qvrLgneojaf0v50uPKi3T3zY0WcEQhxX5kvk968B-2F3CNLIM1KGDBbf-2F834TkXPB-2FcDrGmqOmgCsWKykdB1vb-2BmvO1pd383pr7GfB6jXiaYGBsjtz0spDXv0qRn9ISVYRqpr3-2BTXvsT3e21kjDsN0CNSamV7yL2NpowQ1jYzsPMwFwmhr-2F6iE6X52r5TMkI27tD5ioHuW3NHXIR2nJlmj3KWk0JUdn0HYuNLDQNDTfKeQ-3D-3D
http://clicks.memberclicks-mail.net/wf/click?upn=JBLbI9jJZSxfpz7-2BmIdmy0Dkhstqpy1ntPqWqkDIxY0fsqAviElcMeS1hGKz-2BOnlpkddoXsLfvQahC8jLzfRZ9d9KMqeulZ4-2FpT1BtgFwWyKlW2lOtaFD1HEngVUT7vP_G29jBgQ7OZ6oqw9abtcwVzjFK9b5e6xbt05CfPtOV67b8UciQGL0TW6VT0QuBN6Cv1rEqKj2bgiXDCmkiKibbYYzSQ8HQ9E-2FPIW2aeTsc6qvrLgneojaf0v50uPKi3T3zY0WcEQhxX5kvk968B-2F3CNLIM1KGDBbf-2F834TkXPB-2FcDrGmqOmgCsWKykdB1vb-2BmjM94ijMv3DIt1mTEGpceRCzmEYX8YzCtUUYhoggcFvyDBB8RGZc8Ab8QfC9X7RJTzXesTbx-2BXtGUiEGsshOnryCMiBJJtBLg1SN-2FdCzO50z4ZVWfwrJFjQjiYPbdCaxWHQvBzxKLWALUhitcoMkhNg-3D-3D
http://clicks.memberclicks-mail.net/wf/click?upn=JBLbI9jJZSxfpz7-2BmIdmy0Dkhstqpy1ntPqWqkDIxY0fsqAviElcMeS1hGKz-2BOnlpkddoXsLfvQahC8jLzfRZ9d9KMqeulZ4-2FpT1BtgFwWyKlW2lOtaFD1HEngVUT7vP_G29jBgQ7OZ6oqw9abtcwVzjFK9b5e6xbt05CfPtOV67b8UciQGL0TW6VT0QuBN6Cv1rEqKj2bgiXDCmkiKibbYYzSQ8HQ9E-2FPIW2aeTsc6qvrLgneojaf0v50uPKi3T3zY0WcEQhxX5kvk968B-2F3CNLIM1KGDBbf-2F834TkXPB-2FcDrGmqOmgCsWKykdB1vb-2BmjM94ijMv3DIt1mTEGpceRCzmEYX8YzCtUUYhoggcFvyDBB8RGZc8Ab8QfC9X7RJTzXesTbx-2BXtGUiEGsshOnryCMiBJJtBLg1SN-2FdCzO50z4ZVWfwrJFjQjiYPbdCaxWHQvBzxKLWALUhitcoMkhNg-3D-3D
http://clicks.memberclicks-mail.net/wf/click?upn=JBLbI9jJZSxfpz7-2BmIdmy0Dkhstqpy1ntPqWqkDIxY0fsqAviElcMeS1hGKz-2BOnlpkddoXsLfvQahC8jLzfRZ9d9KMqeulZ4-2FpT1BtgFwWwi4FZEmfsZdlCH9fKsWhoh_G29jBgQ7OZ6oqw9abtcwVzjFK9b5e6xbt05CfPtOV67b8UciQGL0TW6VT0QuBN6Cv1rEqKj2bgiXDCmkiKibbYYzSQ8HQ9E-2FPIW2aeTsc6qvrLgneojaf0v50uPKi3T3zY0WcEQhxX5kvk968B-2F3CNLIM1KGDBbf-2F834TkXPB-2FcDrGmqOmgCsWKykdB1vb-2Bmt9pg0XPkitOTHaXOosSmP7W46DnKVtloNeZk7dtqxXCo65zUVVIuhf82bp9qwe8P35o78D-2B4OPsS-2FrPhk9yOFqA5njGe-2Fo2pVKziYNJ7oJFIPspfIhFeKXMFCvI1ezPtGddErKIdSnw09ABlLMBcLw-3D-3D
http://clicks.memberclicks-mail.net/wf/click?upn=JBLbI9jJZSxfpz7-2BmIdmy0Dkhstqpy1ntPqWqkDIxY0fsqAviElcMeS1hGKz-2BOnlpkddoXsLfvQahC8jLzfRZ9d9KMqeulZ4-2FpT1BtgFwWxqA0DctfBjk6qF0V4jcSxd_G29jBgQ7OZ6oqw9abtcwVzjFK9b5e6xbt05CfPtOV67b8UciQGL0TW6VT0QuBN6Cv1rEqKj2bgiXDCmkiKibbYYzSQ8HQ9E-2FPIW2aeTsc6qvrLgneojaf0v50uPKi3T3zY0WcEQhxX5kvk968B-2F3CNLIM1KGDBbf-2F834TkXPB-2FcDrGmqOmgCsWKykdB1vb-2BmWTDYzAO5jxzI5dmG-2F1IWWplwuBFpFxoHgQrrdbkwQBCUa6WrrZ1qMqytr7aiqBnfGWX7x2gXJupDLc9YuGGex-2BCAfNfAQk6cgS6I8J3lTXStZRnW5Qmk0uP9tfCDJ4DTuiEX0uBKlLP5-2B5bFcD2Egw-3D-3D


Lexington Medical Center 
  

Vice President 
Patti Zarzuela  

Lexington Medical Center 
  

Secretary 
Marion Sylvia, BBA, RN, CNOR  

Bluffton Oakatie Outpatient 
Center 

  
Treasurer  

Patti Zarzuela  
Lexington Medical Center 

started with an infection prevention training early Thursday 
morning.  The course was designed to be practical and to 
assist ASC administrators, directors, staff, and providers with 
running their ASCs in accordance to infection prevention 
policies, guidelines, and proper infection control 
techniques.  All participants received a certificate of 
participation.  

A networking lunch followed in the exhibit hall where 38 
exhibitors showcased their latest product offerings.  After 
lunch, GSASC and SCASCA held their membership 
meetings and received updates on legislative activities.   

Click here to read the full conference summary.  

1400 Village Square Blvd, #3-175 
Tallahassee, FL 32312 

 


